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EDITORIAL

I see we have something for almost everyone in this issue—something, at least,
for readers with any interest in ufology, psi phenomena, past-life memories, or
““altered states of consciousness.” We are also adding something new.

Carlos S. Alvarado has proposed that we feature a ““Historical Perspective” in
the journal, and I have enthusiastically accepted his proposal. As Carlos remarks
in his introductory remarks, ““one of the best ways to understand a discipline is
through a study of its history.” Readers are encouraged to submit short essays
or research articles on historical topics. For more information, see p. 395.

As usual, no good deed goes unpunished, and there is a price for Carlos
to pay: I have asked him (and happily he has agreed) to serve as Associate
Editor for Historical Material. Now you have a venue for those sage reflections
on the history of science and anomalies that you have so far been keeping to
yourself.

I take this opportunity to thank Dean Radin for taking over the duties of
Editor-In-Chief for four weeks earlier this year, when I was (for not-very-
important-medical-reasons) hors de combat. Dean has shown that none of our
editors (including the Editor-In-Chief) is irreplaceable. This was good news
to this EIC.

Welcome to Volume 22, Issue 3.
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